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Dear Bayonne Community,      September 18, 2024 

 

As school begins in full swing, we would like to remind our community about wearing bicycle helmets.  

Helmets save lives and prevent injury. Below is a message from The New Jersey Bicycle Pedestrian 

Resource Center   https://njbikeped.org/   

 

I implore everyone to wear a helmet, slow down on the e-bikes and be careful.   E-bikes have become 

very popular in Bayonne and we hope that all riders slow down and use caution in traffic and around 

students walking. Parents and Guardians please speak to your children about using helmets (it’s the law) 

and being cautious when operating any type of bicycle/scooter. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

John J. Niesz 

Superintendent 

https://njbikeped.org/

